
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: April 20, 2006 

 

SUBJECT: ZBA 06-06: 302 W. Loy Street    

 

 

Attached please find a copy of a revised site plan submitted by the petitioner late this afternoon for 

ZBA 06-06 at 302 W. Loy Street.  This latest plan would reduce the encroachment into the rear yard 

from four feet (4’) to one foot, four and three-eights inches (1’ 4-3/8”), or thirty (30) square feet in 

area.  The petitioner requests that the Village Board consider the attached site plan at the Board 

meeting this evening. 
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